
Notice Date: 06/13/2025 

 
 

Online Permitting & Payment Unavailable June 27th & 30th 
 

Dear South Coast AQMD Permit Holders & Interested Parties: 
 
Due to a scheduled system maintenance, our online payment system, permit 
applications, and equipment registrations will be unavailable during the following 
times: 

• Friday, June 27, 2025: 10:00 am – Midnight 

• Monday, June 30, 2025: 11:00 am – Midnight 

Services will resume by 7:00 am on Tuesday, July 1, 2025. 
 
During the downtime: 

• You will not be able to submit or pay for applications online. 
• You will not be able to register equipment online. 
• Any failed online payment attempts during this period will not be considered 

on-time. 
Please be aware that the annual permit fee increase takes effect July 1, 2025. 
 
To avoid higher fees, mail your completed permit applications with checks to: 

South Coast AQMD 
P.O. Box 4944 
Diamond Bar, CA 91765-0944 
 
Applications postmarked by June 30 will not be subject to higher fees.  
 
For questions, or more information, please contact:  

Permit Services 

��� (909) 396-3385 

���� permitservicesonline@aqmd.gov 
 
Sign up to receive notifications regarding permitting related issues at: 
https://www.aqmd.gov/sign-up and find our General Permitting list under "Permit 
Notifications." 
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